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			This newsletter - sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays - contains important information and resources to support community pharmacies across England.







		




			In this update: Pharmacy First message from our CEO; CPAF screening survey now open; July Category M prices; Market Exit processing change; Dispensing and Supply updates.
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			Our CEO, Janet Morrison, addresses some of the concerns about Pharmacy First in a new video update. Whilst acknowledging the incredible early achievements and outlining the importance of the service, she also expresses the serious concerns about the increasing payment thresholds.

This critical issue has already been raised with Department of Health and Social Care (DHSC) and NHS England, and a range of possible solutions are being considered. Meanwhile, Community Pharmacy England will continue to troubleshoot problems, update resources, and share best practice to support pharmacy teams – and push NHS England for ongoing marketing of the service.







		Read more and watch Janet's full message below 
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			2024/25 CPAF screening questionnaire has opened
The 2024/25 Community Pharmacy Assurance Framework (CPAF) screening questionnaire is now open until midnight on 31st July 2024. Completion is a Terms of Service requirement. 

The screening questionnaire’s 10 questions can be answered online. A small number of selected pharmacies will undergo monitoring visits and/or complete the full CPAF questionnaire. 
Learn more 







		




			July 2024 Category M prices announced
The Drug Tariff Category M pricelist for July 2024 has been published. The new July Category M prices include no adjustment for margin, however the new prices will still reflect movements in the underlying market. 
Learn more 







		




			Market Exit moving to PCSE
NHS England has transferred the administration of notices of withdrawal from a pharmaceutical list to Primary Care Support England (PCSE). Any notices of withdrawal should now be sent to pcse.marketentry@nhs.net. 

Notices submitted prior to 1st July 2024 will still be processed by the Integrated Care Board (ICB) directly.
Learn more and access the related guidance 







		




			Dispensing and Supply updates
MHRA Class 3 Medicines Recall
Batches of Atomoxetine 10mg, 18mg, 25mg, 40mg, 60mg, 80mg, 100mg Hard Capsules are being recalled as a precautionary measure after testing showed variability beyond permitted levels. Learn more

Medicine Supply Notification
Further information has been published on the medicine supply notification for Disopyramide (Rythmodan Retard®) 250mg modified-release tablets and disopyramide (Rythmodan®) 100mg capsules. Learn more
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2024 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC).
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